
From: Housewright, Meghan
To: Emily Bremer
Subject: RE: IBR workshop?
Date: Monday, January 23, 2012 4:24:32 PM

Fantastic, thanks!
 
Meghan
 

From: Emily Bremer [mailto:ebremer@acus.gov] 
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2012 4:23 PM
To: Housewright, Meghan
Subject: RE: IBR workshop?
 
Meghan,
 
Thank you for your interest!  We haven’t set a date yet for the workshop, but I expect it will be held
in April or May.  I’ll add you to my list to be sure that you’re notified when we set the date.
 
All the best,
Emily
 

From: Housewright, Meghan [mailto:MHousewright@nfpa.org] 
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2012 9:47 AM
To: Emily Bremer
Subject: IBR workshop?
 
Hi Emily,
 
It was interesting to hear the perspective of small business and industry on the IBR issue at the
OSHA roundtable last week.  You mentioned that there were plans to do a workshop more closely at
the access issue.  I was wondering if you knew when that might be.
 
Sincerely,
Meghan Housewright
 
Meghan Housewright
mhousewright@nfpa.org
Phone: 202-898-0222
National Fire Protection Association
1401 K Street NW
Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005
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